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Message from

Editor in Chief of

Thai Journal of Gastroenterology 2007-2008

Editorial
Greeting

This is the last issue of Thai Journal of Gastroenterology for this year 2007.  We published two

issues already; it is our plan to improve the quality of our journal.  We can’t able to work more effective

without our editorial boards and our members to submit more quality manuscripts.  In this issue, we have

many beautiful pictures from “Multiple Faces of Focal Nodular Hyperplasia”.  There is an interesting

case report of Duodenal Metastasis from Caecal Adenocarcinoma.  Moreover, from our topic review, you

will find Screening Colonoscopy: Focusing on Age and Gender.  We also have 5 original articles in

various fields of GI diseases.

On behalf of the editorial board of TJG, I would like to express my deeply regret to an unex-

pected loss of Dr. Kriengkrai Akarawong, one of the most respectful GI teacher in Thailand.  His invalu-

able contributution is greatly appreciated and will forever be remembered.

Finally, hope to see you all in The 2nd APASL Autumn Single Topic Conference 2007 in Pattaya,

Thailand.

Duangporn  Thong-Ngam, M.D.

The Editor in Chief


